
Over 40 orienteers braved strong winds by Shipyard’s Park on Wednesday night to participate 

in the first event of the Yukon Orienteering Association’s season.  Despite one of the controls 

disappearing, everyone finished their entire courses. When word got out about this missing 

control, event organizer Jeremy Johnson rushed over to its location to ensure that the 

participants knew not to wander aimlessly looking for a flag that was no longer there. Our next 

event is on May 7th.  There are also still open spots in our Navigation 101 and 201 courses, to 

register visit our website yukonorienteering.ca  

Thank you to the following volunteers that helped with the event: Erik, Craig, Barbara, Afan, 

and Forest. 

Results by Category 

Novice (1.2KM): 

Arlo Durack: 13:23  Tied with Barbara Scheck, Selwyn & Linden Cronmiller: 13:23 

Oskar Johansson: 13:33 

Jasper Klein and Maud Henaff: 15:02 

Janet Helton: 19:41 

Jonna Reaume, Judy Booth, & Sylvie McCallum Rougerie: 24:20 

Atticus Mitchell-Richards: 29:02 and Cheylsea Mitchell: 29:40 

Intermediate (2.4KM): 

Georgi Pearson: 18:28 

Cascia Krolczyk: 18:32 

Erinn Komschlies: 20:30 

Nelia Turcotte: 22:49 

Lara Melnik: 31:18 

Craig Brooks: 35:32 

Joe Bradley: 41:08 

Quinn Matthews and Doug Hitch: 60:26 

 



Advanced (3.5 KM) 

Jennifer MacKeigan: 25:41 

Julianna Scramstad: 27:21 

Darren Holcomb: 27:38 

Ian Turcotte: 28:50 

Debbie Kiemele: 37:54 

Mac Clohan: 44:35 

Bruce McLean: 45:06 

Karin Keely-Eriksson: 49:26 

Nesta Leduc: 78:45 

Expert (4.2 KM) 

Joseph Lynch: 17:23 

Colin Abbott: 19:19 

Forest Pearson: 22:06 

Carl Turcotte: 24:02 

Derek Cronmiller: 25:22 

Justine Scheck: 27:39 

Pia Blake: 29:18 

Dave Hildes: 29:20 

Virginia Sarrazin: 29:28 

Afan Jones: 30:29 

 

 

 


